
To whom it may concern,

As a customer of Hugos Manly and a local resident, I support the Hugos Development 
Application of additional outdoor seating. The proposal of additional seating will benefit the 
local area and hospitality industry, especially post impact of COVID19 on our local area. 

Kind regards,

Timothy Mercer

7/63 Crown Road
Queenscliff 2096, NSW
Australia
0413 073 252

Sent: 20/11/2020 7:17:06 PM
Subject: DA2020/0962


